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EOLARABS Gagnon - DNR, Nikie <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>

Withdrawal of PVIC’s Objection — DRMS Permit # M-1999-120

1 message

Michelle R. Soule <MSoule@lyonsgaddis.com> Tue, Apr 1, 2025 at 10:14 AM
To: "nikie.gagnon@state.co.us" <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>

Cc: "Imshults@LGEVERIST.com" <Imshults@lgeverist.com>, "Scott E. Holwick" <SHolwick@lyonsgaddis.com>

Dear Nikie:

On behalf of Platte Valley Irrigation Company (“PVIC”), we would like to formally withdraw PVIC’s objection (comments) regarding
the proposed amendment to DRMS Permit # M-1999-120. Given that the concerns outlined in the January 29, 2025 letter to DRMS
have been addressed through an agreement, PVIC no longer objects to the amendment.

Please confirm receipt of this withdrawal at your earliest convenience.

Thank you,

Michelle

&\ LYONS GADDIS

ATTORNEYS & COUNSELORS

Michelle R. Soule (She/Her)

Paralegal

msoule@lyonsgaddis.com

P.O. Box 978

Longmont, CO 80502-0978

OFFICE: 303-776-9900 | DIRECT: 303-678-6514

lyonsgaddis.com

CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT: THIS E-MAIL MESSAGE AND ANY ACCOMPANYING DOCUMENTS CONTAIN INFORMATION WHICH IS ATTORNEY
CLIENT PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL AND INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE ABOVE-NAMED RECIPIENT. IF THE READER OF THIS MESSAGE IS
NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT ANY DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION, PRINTING OR COPYING OF THIS MESSAGE IS
STRICTLY PROHIBITED. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS MESSAGE IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY NOTIFY US BY TELEPHONE OR RETURN THE E-
MAIL MESSAGE TO US. THANK YOU.
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